
 
Jackson Planning Board 

Public Hearing – July 14, 2022 – at 7 PM 
JACKSON TOWN OFFICES 

 54 MAIN STREET, JACKSON 
Or via Zoom 

 
The Jackson Planning Board has received an application for boundary line 
adjustment for 777 Carter Notch Road, parcel at Tax Map R8 Lot 40 and 41 
and Tax Map R8 Lot 41. The application, submitted by HTG Properties LLC, 
involves a boundary line adjustment on property owned by Frank G. & Diana 
Rangoussis and HTG Properties LLC. 
 
Copies of the boundary line adjustment have been posted on the town 
website and can be viewed at the Town Office building during normal 
business hours. If you have any questions or concerns, please attend the 
Planning Board hearing Thursday, July 14, 2022 at 7:00pm at the Jackson 
Town Office, 54 Main Street, Jackson or via Zoom Meeting  
 
ID # - 870 9279 7600 
Password 649059 
 
 


